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Questions?  

Join Our Group on Facebook: Nasonville PTO-Marshfield, WI 

Email NasonvillePTO@gmail.com 
PTO Officers 
President – Jenny LaPointe (jenjeske@hotmail.com)  
Vice-President – Jill Layton (jlayton@tds.net) 
Secretary – Sara Griesbach (griesbachemail@yahoo.com) 
Treasurer – Ashley Heiman (ashandadam07@gmail.com)  

 

NASONVILLE PTO NEWS 
  Save the Date… 

 Last Day of School: Friday, 6/1/18 

 Kindergarten Open House: 8/23/18; 4:30-6:00 pm 

 Grades 1-6 Open house: 8/27/18; 4:30-6:00 pm 

 First Day of School: Tuesday, 9/4/18 

 Next PTO meeting: Tuesday, 9/18/18 @ 6:30 pm 
 

Knowledge Quest 
 Way to go Nasonville students!  Thanks to 

generous donations and students hard work, 
Nasonville has experienced a record year in 
earnings from this event ($17,756.70)! 

 These funds will be utilized to help with school 
needs.  Some potential areas being explored 
include a speaker system and microphones, 
basketball hoops for the playground, and an 
outdoor open shelter.   

 Thank you to all who donated, studied with 
students, and volunteered during the Quest!  
Thank you teachers and students for working so 
hard! 

   
Simplicity Credit Union Deposits  
Congratulations Nasonville Students!  Simplicity will be 
donating $500 to Nasonville School because students 
made at least 500 deposits throughout the school year.  
Thank you to everyone who participated and helped make 
this possible!  Way to go! 

 

Help Needed: Summer Weeding 
Please stop by the school anytime this summer and pull 
some weeds.  Every time you post a photo on Facebook of 
you weeding at school, your name will be entered into a 
monthly drawing for a $25 gift certificate (June, July, 
August).  Thank you in advance for helping out! 

 
 
 

 
        

Summer 2018 

 

The next Nasonville PTO Meeting will be 
Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at 6:30 pm in the 

School library.  See you there!  

Box Top Collections  
Nasonville School has hit their annual collection goal.  
The school will was rewarded with a pizza party on 
Monday, 5/21/18.     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Ongoing Promotions/Collections 
Thank you for collecting to help earn rewards for 
Nasonville School.  Here are the other initiatives we are 
currently involved in collecting: 
 

  

 
 

 AmazonSmile When customers shop on 
AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), the 
AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of 
the price of eligible purchases to the charitable 
organizations selected by customers.  Select 
supporting: Nasonville Elementary Parent 
Teacher Organization Inc 

 Shutterfly gives 13% to Nasonville PTO if 
ordering under Nasonville Elementary account.   
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